From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:56:25 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:25 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --

Christian McEachran Morin
-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I don't think an increase in price right now is very fair to the regular, working-class people that rely on this utility.
Our wages are not increasing with inflation. Constant price hikes on neccessities, like food & utilities is making it
very hard to live in Canada. Given that gas is a basic necessity for many, I would hope the government steps in to
make sure it stays affordable for those of us who need it. I would love to switch to solar electric or a renewable
source of some kind instead, but it's too much to afford when I can't even save a dime these days. Please do not
approve a price increase. Whether or not it's fair to the company trying to keep pace with inflation, it is not fair to

the customers who can't, and who have no alternatives.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





